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Miller, Susanne

From: Miller, Susanne

Sent: Friday, October 09, 2020 10:15 AM

To: Butler, Linda J; King, Molly; Eleftheriou, Victoria H; Burns, Dave E; Lipfert, Gail E; Tarbuck, 

Kathy; Tierney, Katherine; Bensinger, Peggy; 'Juliet Browne'; Richard Labelle 

(townmanager@townofnorridgewock.com); rgrillo@cmaengineers.com; 'Sherwood 

McKenney'; 'Toni King'; brayback@PierceAtwood.com; 'Sean Mahoney'; 'D. Turner'; 

'windmill@tdstelme.net'; 'Denise Crowell'; 'jothamw@aol.com'; 'E & G Frederick'

Subject: Follow up after Waste Management/Crossroads Landfill Hearing

Good morning: 

 

Thank you for participating in the Waste Management Landfill Expansion public hearing on October 1.  At the close of 

the hearing we discussed possible dates for submission of post hearing briefs by the parties (Waste Management and 

the Town of Norridgewock) but did not confirm any dates.  After the hearing, both parties confirmed that they do not 

wish to submit post hearing briefs.  I am also not requesting either party to submit post hearing briefs. 

 

I still expect that the transcript will be completed by the beginning of November, and I will post the transcript on the 

Department’s website. 

 

Thank you. 

 
Susanne Miller 

Director, Eastern Maine Regional Office 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 941.4190 (desk) / (207) 557.2700 (cell) 

www.maine.gov/dep 

 


